
First and foremost, I would like to extend my deepest thanks and appreciation to all of our coaches and 

volunteers. Your time, energy, and dedication are the foundation of our association’s success. From early 

morning practices to weekend tournaments and everything in between, your efforts are greatly 

appreciated. 

This season, we were fortunate to have mostly returning, experienced coaches with a new faces stepping 

into coaching roles for the first time. We are proud to say that this season was a successful one. Our teams 

not only demonstrated strong skill development and teamwork, but they also represented Waterloo with 

great sportsmanship and pride at all levels of play. The feedback from players and families has been 

overwhelmingly positive, and this is a direct reflection of the hard work and commitment shown by our 

coaches. 

As we look ahead to next season, we will continue to focus on coach development and mentorship, 

ensuring that all coaches—new and returning—feel supported in their roles and equipped to lead their 

teams with confidence. 
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